
 
 
 
Friday, February 14, 2020 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization & Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
 
Request for withdrawal of grant for FCC ID: 2AAA6-LS55M 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
On behalf of Senwa Mexico S.A. de C.V., we would like to dismiss the grants associated 
with the specified FCC ID. We attest that the product bearing FCC ID: 2AAA6-LS55M 
was never sold or marketed in the United States or anywhere in the world.  We attest that 
we do not intend to manufacture, market, or sell this device at any point in the future.  
This device was certified under FCC Rule Part(s) 15B, 15.247, and 22H24E27. 
 
 
Reference: 
 
Product                                                    Model                                    FCC ID 
 
 
Mobile Phone                               LS55M                                     2AAA6-LS55M 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
Roberto Fregoso - CTO 


